
 
 
 
01 August 2023 
 
Max Shierlaw 
fyi-request-23521-fad6d607@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Max 
 
Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
 
We refer to your official information request dated 18 July 2023 for: 

• How much the Hutt City Council paid for the lunch held at Wainuiomata during Matariki 
weekend. This includes payments made to third parties such as Love Wainuiomata 
relating to this event 

 
Please note that there were no HCC funds that went towards the free hāngi lunch at the 2023 
Wainuiomata Matariki event. 
 
Please note that this response to your information request may be published on Hutt City 
Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-request/proactive-
releases  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lakna Siriwardena 
Legal Coordinator 
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